


Awhina  

We will build positive, mana enhancing and

respectful relationships

Reo
We highly value Te Reo me ona Tikanga Maori


as a pathway for learning
Oranga

We encourage good health and safety for

ourselves and the enviroment

Honoga
We celebrate diversity, identity and belonging

Ako
We nurture a high quality learning focused


enviroment
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Mission Statement
He Kura ate Raukawa

Providing a high-quality bi-lingual, modern kura

Exavior Tepaki is our Head Boy.
Rleyah- Lemaia Hill is our Head Girl
Dean jnr Graham- Te Pania is our Deputy Head Boy
Tarmia Waihape is our Deputy Head Girl
Daemon Dawson is our School Captain
 We are very proud of this team and will help them every step of the
way on this new and exciting journey.
House captains will be selected by their peers in the coming days.
A lot of things happening regarding classroom space.
We had Duffy Books in school. St Johns are running a 10-week
programme around personal wellbeing and safety. Rippa rugby for
our senior students. Teachers have taken classes to Te Awahou
Nieuwe Stroom to listen to the submissions on behalf of whanau,
Hapu and Iwi. Extremely happy with the way our students have
represented themselves and us as a school while they have been in
the public eye.
We have Enviro Waste coming into school next week, to talk with
our junior school. to create a worm farm. What is waste and much
more. 
We also have the Mobile Dental unit at school next week
Ki O Rahi tournament at school. We have 6 schools currently
competing. We are also competing in the regional comp in
Palmerston North on the 22nd June.
Harold is in the next week and then we have one of our big events.
Matariki Food Festival on the 22nd June. Classes are finalizing their
menus and they are looking great.  During the last week of school for
the term. We will be going to Te Papa in Wellington. Thursday 29th
June. The bus will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning to
school at 2.45pm  
A cookie dough fund raiser will start on the 23rd June and run
through the holidays until the 22nd July. More information about
how this works will be sent out over the next week or two.  
On Friday 2nd June we have a Teacher Only Day. (T.O.D) 
Monday 5th June is Kings birthday weekend.
Have a great day and look forward to seeing you at school during
one of our many events. 

Nga mihi aroha ki a koutou.

    

 Tena koutou katoa. 

With the year moving so fast it is
difficult to keep everyone up with
things happening at school.
We have celebrated our new student
leadership team. 

Some photos from last week

Mosaic Artwork  Technology



WHAT'S COMING UP

Contact details
Foxton School

Park Street
Foxton 

Phone Number ;
06 363 8269 

Foxton School
P.O. Box 43

Foxton

TEACHER ONLY DAY

Thursday 22nd June 



School Leaders




Mobile Dental Van
A Mobile Dental Unit will be returning to Foxton
Primary School from Tuesday, 6 June 2023 to
examine and provide preventative treatment
(cleaning, fissure sealants, x-rays and fluoride
treatment) where required for patients due for
their annual check.

Students requiring further treatment, (fillings
and extractions) will be sent an information
pamphlet, medical history update form and
consent form. These will need to be signed and
returned to either the Mobile or the school
office before any treatment is undertaken.

If parents have any concerns or wish to be
present at their child’s dental appointment
please contact us on either of the numbers
below.

Regards from the Dental Team
Telephone 027 6166516/027 420 0871
 or 0800 835 583
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Congratulations to the following:
Head Boy - Exaviour Te Paki

Deputy Head Boy - Dean Graham - Te Pania
Head Girl - Rleyah Hill

Deputy Head Girl - Tarmia Waihape
School Captain - Daemon Dawson

KI O RAHI INTERSCHOOL TOURNAMENT
Wednesday 7 June

MATARIKI KAI MARKET

Friday 2nd June 




KINGS BIRTHDAY
Monday  5th June

TE PAPA END OF TERM TRIP
Thursday 29 June

Kapa Haka Tutors

Are you interested in tutoring our Senior
Kapa Haka group -If so please let us know?
Contact the office for further information
i.e. day/s and time needed.

Fundraising Committee Needed

Whaea Tania needs help with
the school fund-raising for both
the Year 8 trip to Australia and
the End of Year Activities for
the remainder of the school.
           She/we need your help

Do you or any of your
whanau members
have any information
that concerns our
white kiwi that has
been found tucked
away. in storage. Any
information that you
may have, please
email through to the
office  


